
                  Spring 1 (3)  Tuesday 18th February 2022  

DATES FOR THE DIARY 

February 28th– Back to school  

March 1st—Pancake day!! 

March 2nd– Reception trip 

(Hatton adventure farm) 

March 3rd - World book day! 

March 17th– Y3 trip          

(Black country museum) 

March 23rd—Year 4 trip  

(Roman Baths) 

March 28th– Year 1 trip    

(space centre) 

March 29th– Year 5 trip  

(Museum of Greek archaeology) 

March 29th– Nursery trip 

(Ashend farm) 

April 5th– Year 2 trip  

(The Space centre) 

April 8th– Break up for Easter! 

Message from the Principal- 

We have finally reached the end of     Spring 1.  

This has been a very difficult half term with regards to 

COVID, this hit us hard early in the term but thankfully 

we are now coming out the other end and fingers 

crossed cases continue to decline. I would like to say a 

massive thank you to all the staff, parents and children 

for their ongoing positive attitude and hard work. We 

can look forward to an exciting spring 2 with lots of trips 

taking place , starting off with The Reception trip to 

Hatton Adventure Farm on March 2nd.  Wishing you all 

a lovely restful break and most importantly stay safe! 

Just to make all parents aware in Spring 2 we will be 

holding the following  Parent workshops: 

Phonics Year 1  

KS1 SATS Year 2  

KS2 SATS Year 6  

More information to follow closer to the time ! 



On Thursday 3rd March we have also planned for Years 1-6 to visit 

our local bookshop—Waterstones , where they will be able to hang 

in their book vouchers and exchange for a book of their choice! 



 

UPDATED -  AFTER SCHOOL CLUB TIMETA-

BLE  

 

SPRING 2—PE TIMETABLE 

This is just a reminder that correct PE kits must be worn and all  

earrings are removed prior to coming to school and NO jewellery should be 

worn. 



CHILDREN ARRIVING LATE FOR SCHOOL: 

There seems to be a lot of children arriving late for school every day.  May we         

remind you that the gates close at 8.45am, all children should arrive by this time.     

Being late for school every day  not only means your child is missing out on valuable 

learning time, but it disrupts the other children who have arrived on time for 

School.  Being late also means your child misses out on 100% attendance rewards 

and class attendance privileges throughout the year. 

Attendance and late arrivals have not been great this week , however it is some-

thing we continue to work on as we know you can do better. Hopefully the rest 

over half term will mean we can ALL come back to school on time and ready to 

learn!! 



We have now started a new class dojo incentive rewarding      

classes when they reach a certain amount of dojo points!!

Please see our new point rewards below— 

1000 dojos—15 minutes of a fun activity  

2500– Extra play  

5000—Cooking activity  

10,000– Bouncy castle  

 The current class points are : 

Nursery : 1097 

Reception: 1349 

Year 1: 4004 

Year 2 : 5049 

Year  3: 9097 

Year 4 : 6878 

Year 5 : 8961 

Year 6 : 1528 

Well done to all classes your 

hard work will always be     

rewarded! 


